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My name is Tara Brooks and I am extremely concerned about the 
NRWMB with regards to Muckaty. It now appears to be common 
knowledge that almost all indigenous leaders of the area and 
surrounding areas are opposed to having this waste dump in the area.  
Not only is there people living in and around this area, that will be 
affected, but so will the rest of Australia. 
I am an Australian and it is incomprehensible that Muckaty is still 
being considered as a waste dump. 
Appauled  
Tara Brooks 
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